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Angela Lamont

From: David Smith [david.smith@west-midiands.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 10 September 2009 09:57

To: Angela Lamont

Subject: review for Naik's, New Street,Dudley

This is to inform you that the Police would like to make the following comments in relation to the review into
Naiks off-licence, New Street, Dudley that has been requesled by trading Standards,

The off-licence has been run by the same family for several years in this time there have been several
allegations/reports of sale of alcohol to underage persons and as a result of this there have been numerous
test purchasing' exercises carried out at these premises. There have been 3 positive sales made by staff
during these test purchases and this has spanned over 2 different Dedicated Premises Supervisors, there
was also a sale of fireworks fo under age persons and this blatant disregard to the law seems indicative of
the way the premises are run by the management/owners

PC2620 David Smith

Licensing Officer

Brierley Hill Police Station

0121 626 8076

0845 113 5000 ext 7902 6535

e-mail J1_Licensing@west-midlands.police.uk or david.smith@west-midlands.police.uk

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient, any use,disclosure,copying or forwarding of this e-mail and/or its
attachments is unauthorised.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by e-mail,
All reasonable efforts have been made to check that any attached software or document(s) is/are free from
Computer viruses.

The West Midlands Police does not accept any responsibility for any damage however arising, as a result of
their transmissions to the recipients computer.
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This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential
information.

If received in error, please notify the originator immediately.

Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email is strictly forbidden.

Views or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands
Police.

All West Midlands Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise
inappropriate activity.

No responsibility is accepted by West Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way
from the receipt or use of this email.
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